
 

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER   

     September 15, 2019  

 

JESUS’ TIME – Noah and the Ark:  The ark and the 

water were the things God used to save the lives of 

Noah and his family.  They were saved because they 

believed in God. In baptism, God puts His Name on 

us, forgives our sins, and delivers us from death and 

the devil.  The children loved learning about God’s 

promises, and re-enacting the Bible story this week. 

 

THE LETTER C:  What fun we had, learning all about 

CATS this week!  Letter C activities included eating 

cornbread, trying cantaloupe and different kinds of 

cucumbers, and reading books about cats.  

 

PICK-UP AND DROP-OFF REMINDER: Drop-off time 

for half-day preschool students is between 8:00 and 

8:15 A.M.  Pick-up time is between 11:15 and 11:30 

A.M.  If you drop off your child before 8 A.M. or pick 

up your child after 11:30 A.M. your child will be 

enrolled in childcare and you will be billed for that 

time.   

 

PICTURE MAKE-UP DAYS THIS WEEK:  There will be 

make-up dates on Monday and Tuesday September 

16/17.  

 

PRESCHOOL SNACK PANTRY: Some parents have 

asked about snack donations.  We now have snack 

cards at each sign-in kiosk.  Parents can take a card 

or two, and purchase those items while grocery 

shopping. You may drop off your donations at the 

school when you drop off your child for preschool. 

 

COOKS’ NIGHT OUT IS TOMORROW NIGHT!  Don’t 

miss September’s Cooks’ Night Out on Monday, 

September 16th from 5-7 P.M. in Trinity Lutheran 

Church Fellowship Hall.  Join other Trinity families 

for a brisket dinner with all the fixings!  Free will 

offering (suggested donation price $7.50/meal).  If 

you are on the run, we have take-out.  Proceeds 

benefit the school. 

 

AMAZING ATHLETES will be here at 11:30 A.M on 

Fridays. Lessons typically last 45 minutes. There is 

still time to register and pay online.  See the poster 

by the sign-in books for details. 

 

BECAUSE MISS MARSHALL PREPARES HOT LUNCH 

for us on Wednesdays and Fridays, we have made 

the following changes in our before-lunch transition:  

On Wednesdays, the childcare children will enjoy a 

short movie in Miss Marshall’s room at 11:35 during 

lunch preparations.  On Fridays, Mrs. H. will be in 

Miss Marshall’s room beginning at 11:00 A.M.   

 

DID YOU KNOW?  Trinity Lutheran Preschool offers 

two parent-teacher conferences each year, in 

October, and in March.  Our first conferences will be 

October 7 and 8.  Watch for a sign-up sheet to 

schedule your appointment.  

 

SHORT WEEK OF SCHOOL: We will be in session 

Monday and Tuesday, October 7 and 8 as usual.  No 

school October 9, 10, 11, as the teachers will be 

attending a church workers’ conference in 

Breckenridge.  There will be a sign-up sheet for 

childcare for those days, available the week of 

September 30. 

 

~~~MARK YOUR CALENDARS~~ 

TOMORROW:  HOT LUNCH ORDER FORMS DUE 

 

SEPTEMBER 16 AND 17: Picture Make-Up Days! 

 

SEPTEMBER 16:  COOKS’ NIGHT OUT at Trinity 5-7 

 

OCTOBER 7 & 8:  PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES 

 

OCTOBER 9, 10, 11:  CHURCH WORKERS’ 

CONFERENCE IN  BRECKENRIDGE.  No morning 

preschool.  Parents of full-day childcare students 

may sign up in advance for childcare on those days.   

 

OCTOBER 12: TRINITY’S FALL QUILT AUCTION 


